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Gutschow, Taylor

From: James Hester <jhester@hendrysheriff.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 1:02 PM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: Non-Compliant Inspection
Attachments: June 2023 Non Compliant Inspection.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
The inspection we spoke about on the phone is attached. The next inspection performed went fine except I put the 
wrong jar on at one point and had to repeat a test. The second inspection passed. I will see you on friday, thank you for 
your help. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Corporal James R. Hester III #142 
Training Division 
Hendry County Sheriff's Office 
Main: (863)674-5600 
Work Cell: (863)517-6306 

 
 
 
  

Private and Confidential: The sender intends to communicate the contents of this transmission only to the person to whom it is addressed. This 
transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this 
transmission in error, please notify us immediately and promptly destroy the original transmission. Please notify the sender of this error by replying to e-
mail. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do 
not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. Telephone contact number is (863) 674-5600. 


